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July 12, 2018 
 
 
It is anticipated that the Plan Commission will review all of the remaining Comprehensive Plan 
discussion items at the July 16, 2018 meeting.  The following Comprehensive Plan materials are 
included in the packet. 
 
• Potential changes to the Comprehensive Plan document.  All of the proposed changes to the 

May 1, 2018 draft of the Comprehensive Plan document are included in one spreadsheet.  
Proposed changes that the Plan Commission recommends are listed first, followed by 
proposed changes that the Plan Commission does not recommend.  In response to the 
discussion at the July 2, 2018 Plan Commission meeting, Planning Division staff has noted 
specific feedback from the Plan Commission and drafted proposed text. 

 
• All of the Plan Commission’s recommended changes to the May 1, 2018 draft of the 

Comprehensive Plan’s Generalized Future Land Use Map are reflected on one map. 
 
• Staff has prepared a map with additional changes to the Generalized Future Land Use Map to 

reflect the recent updates to the Elderberry, Pioneer, and Junction Neighborhood 
Development Plans that the Common Council adopted on July 10, 2018.  The Plan Commission 
could include these GFLU Map changes in the Comprehensive Plan recommendation to the 
Common Council. 

 
• Comments on the Plan that have been received since the July 2, 2018 Plan Commission 

meeting. 
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